
Fire, Police, Service, Engineering, 

and Code Enforcement Council Committee 

August 2, 2016 

 

Attendees: Councilmembers McDaniel, Smiley-Robertson, and Ranz.  Fire Chief Hauck, Police 
Chief Korte, Service Director Bothe, Village Engineer Jeffers and Village Building 
Commissioner Mercer. Also attending Mayor Finan, Mayor’s Assistant Dave Elmer, Village 
Fiscal Officer Carracci, and resident Stiney Vonderhaar. 

 

Meeting called to order at 4:00 p.m. 

 

FIRE: Firefighter / Paramedic Rob Haynes will be retiring August 22nd. The Village would like 
to thank Rob for his dedication and service to the community. An offer has been extended to a 
recruit. We will have a possible hiring ordinance on the August or September Council meeting 
agenda. 
 

POLICE:  Promotional interviews to take place on September 20th at 4:00 p.m. (New date) 

The Village has received over $4,500 in forfeited money due to the closure of several 
investigations by Detective Sean McKinney. 

 

SERVICE: Discussion continued on a possible Residential Dead Tree removal program. 
Resident will need to apply to the Village and use one of the two approved vendors to be 
reimbursed by the Village. More work is needed on the program, should be ready to present to 
council at September meeting. 
 
ENGINEERING: (Report attached) Ordinance will be on August Council agenda to paint the rec 
center roof. 
 
 
CODE ENFORCEMENT: Public hearing is scheduled for August 2nd at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
OTHER BUSINESS: Mayor Finan presented several new options for the Village logo and the 
Aerohub video by KineticVision was viewed.  
 
At 5:15 p.m. a motion to adjourn was made by Mrs.McDaniels and seconded by Mrs.Smiley-
Robertson. 
 

                  

 
 
 


